I, Leigh R. Anderson Leigh R. Anderson spoke at The University of Wisconsin-Whitewater for their annual African American Heritage Lecture Series which highlights relevant topics in the African American community. This lecture series which informs the campus community of rising issues facing the black community, provides a platform to initiate change through new thought and dialogue. The lecture took place at the James R. Conner University Center (228 Wyman Mall Whitewater, WI 53190) in Room 259 on Thursday, September 28, 2017. It commenced at approximately 3:30 p.m. and ended at approximately 4:35 p.m.

I departed for Wisconsin on Wednesday, September 27th and returned Friday, September 29th. By way of travel, I took the Amtrak train to and from Milwaukee, WI and then rented a car to drive to the town of Whitewater – approximately 1.5 hours from Milwaukee. I lodged in Milwaukee, WI.  

Please let me know if any additional information is required; thanks. 

Sincerely, 

Leigh R. Anderson, Ph.D.
Chief Performance Analyst | Public Safety Section
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